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September 1, 2006 
 
 

NOTICE EXTENDING TIME TO RESPOND  
TO PETITION FOR ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW 

(By Thursday, September 14, 2006) 
(Reply due, if any, by Monday, September 25, 2006) 

 
 
RE: WUTC v. Inland Telephone Company 
 Docket UT-050606 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On August 3, 2006, an initial order was entered in this proceeding rejecting Inland’s proposed 
tariff revision by which Inland sought to remove the Suncadia Resort from Inland’s service 
territory.  Inland stated that it would extend the tariff suspension date to November 20, 2006, to 
allow the Commission time to review the initial order.  
 
On August 22, 2006, Inland Telephone Company filed electronically a petition for 
administrative review of the initial order.  The Commission served a notice on August 24, 2006 
setting a deadline of September 14, 2006, for filing of an answer to the petition.  On August 28 
the Commission shortened the time to file an answer to September 6 in order to allow more time 
for an adequate review of the order. 
 
On August 31, 2006, Commission Staff filed a request to extend the time to file its answer to 
Inland’s Petition for Administrative Review back to September 14 due to vacation plans.  Staff 
states that it has contacted the parties and have no objection to the request.  The response date is 
changed to September 14, 2006, with a reply, if any, due on September 25, 2006. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the parties may respond to Inland’s petition for administrative 
review on or before Thursday, September 14, 2006.  Replies, if any, are Monday, 
September 25, 2006. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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